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Brunswick Village Blvd & Kay Todd Utilities Extension Project 

 
 
Project Summary 

Project includes the construction of a new sewer force main and water line along Brunswick Village 
Boulevard Extension and Kay Todd Road.  The project will help serve the developing areas within 
Brunswick Forest and along Kay Todd Road.  Work will require brief lane closures with flagging 
for duration and closure to through traffic on Kay Todd Road from Monday, June 14 at 7:00 am 
through Friday, June 18 at 5:00 pm.  Residents on Kay Todd Road will need to follow the detour 
through the roundabout at the water tower to Brunswick Forest Parkway.  
 
 
Project Details 

 New Sewer Force Main 

 New water main 

 
 
Schedule (subject to change) 

 Construction Start:  
October 2020 

 Construction Completion:  
August 2021 

 
 
 

For more information 

For more information about the project, please visit the Town of Leland Project Webpage at 
https://www.townofleland.com/projects/brunswick-village-blvd-kay-todd-utilities-extension-project or 
contact Christie Auer, Town of Leland Project Manager, by phone 910-726-3141 or by email at 
cauer@townofleland.com. 


